MOIRA MULRONEY, ESQ. Ward 5
President

JACK LARKIN, ESQ. Ward 1 Vice President

MAGGY MYERS Ward 2
ANNAMARIE JONES Ward 3
LISA BOROWSKI Ward 4
JAKE ABEL Ward 6
SEAN FARHY Ward 7



RADNOR TOWNSHIP 301 IVEN AVENUE WAYNE, PENNSYLVANIA 19087-5297

Phone (610) 688-5600 Fax (610) 971-0450 www.radnor.com WILLIAM M. WHITE

Township Manager Township Secretary

JOHN B. RICE, ESQ.
Solicitor

KEN FROHLICH *Treasurer*

May 4, 2022

Dear Neighbors of Veterans & First Responders Park and Radnor Township Residents,

On behalf of Radnor Township, we are sending this letter in an effort to provide you with more information related to a project starting very soon at Veterans & First Responders Park located at 406 East Lancaster Avenue. This project will entail the replacement of a sanitary sewer line that runs directly through the park and will result in the park being closed starting on Monday, May 9th. We anticipate this project will take place tentatively through late June, although the work schedule is subject to change based on weather and other variables. This is a critical project as the sanitary line being replaced services many Radnor Residents.

Township staff members are working closely with the contractors to expedite the work as quickly as possible to minimize the time the park is impacted. For your safety, please pay close attention to the established construction fence boundary and corresponding signage with regard to the park closure.

Thank you for taking the time to review this letter. Please do not hesitate to contact us with any questions or for more information - tcohen@radnor.com - 610-688-5600, x 141.

Sincerely,

William White

Township Manager

Tammy Cohen

Director of Parks & Recreation